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Circular 4/24                                                               19 Jan 2024 

 
To Members and Pupils-in-Chambers of the Penang Bar, 
 

Penang Bar Annual General Meeting 2024: Issuance of Formal Notice,  
Minutes of the Penang Bar Annual General Meeting 2023 and Committee(s)’ Reports  

 
Kindly be informed that the Penang Bar Annual General Meeting 2024 (“AGM 2024”) is scheduled to be 
held on the afternoon of 22 Feb 2024 (Thurs) at the Sri Mas Ballroom, Hotel Bayview Georgetown, Lebuh 
Farquhar, 10200 Penang.  
 
The Penang Bar Committee deliberated and decided during its recent (10th) Meeting held on 10 Jan 2024 
that the Formal Notice regarding AGM 2024, Minutes of the Penang Bar Annual General Meeting 2023 and 
all the Committee(s)’ Reports will be sent to Members via e-mail only which is in line with our 
environmentally friendly stance.  
 
To this end, we request Members who have not as yet registered and be on our mailing list to forthwith 
provide your current e-mail addresses to the Secretariat via secretariat@penangbar.org before 29 Jan 2024 
to ensure that you receive the Formal Notice of AGM 2024 and other related information. If you are already 
receiving e-mail from the Penang Bar then kindly refrain from e-mailing us unless it is to update or notify us 
about a change of e-mail address.  

 
Our mailing software features and data show us that many Members unsubscribe from receiving e-mail that 
is issued by the Secretariat and therefore do not receive our Circulars and Notifications. The Committee 
wishes to state and remind those Members who unsubscribe from our mailing list that they run the risk of 
not receiving the Formal Notice of the AGM 2024 and other related information as well as other 
dissemination of information pertinent and relating to legal practice. The Penang Bar Committee will not 
bear any responsibility for the consequences of such unilateral action or neglect by such Members 
concerned. 
 
We therefore appreciate and urge that all our Members register themselves and remain subscribers to all 
information disseminated from our Penang Bar Secretariat. 
 
Members will be further updated on all relevant information and details regarding our upcoming AGM 2024 
shortly. 
 
Carolyn Oh 
Chairman 
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